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Troup County Conducts Successful Harmony House Fundraiser  
 

Troup County, Ga. February 25, 2019 – Troup County recently conducted a successful 

Valentine’s Day fundraiser as a part of their 

United Way Campaign for the Harmony House in 

LaGrange, a state of Georgia certified emergency 

shelter that provides refuge to victims of 

domestic violence. 

 

The County collected monetary donations from 

employees who desired to participate in the cause 

and was successful in raising a considerable 

donation. County Manager Eric Mosley met with 

the Executive Director of the Harmony House, 

Michele Bedingfield, to donate the collected 

contributions. “I am thankful to have been chosen 

and appreciate all of the support from the 

County,” said Bedingfield. 

 

The mission of the Harmony House is to provide 

emergency shelter and safety, security, crisis 

intervention, education and advocacy for adults 

and children who fall victims to domestic violence. The Troup County Board of Commissioners 

are grateful to all those who participated in the fundraiser and contributed to the success of the 

Harmony House, a safe space in our community for women and children. 

 

Media Contact: Rachel Camp, Citizen Engagement Specialist, (706) 298-3670 or 

rcamp@troupco.org. 

 

To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, visit us online at 

www.troupcountyga.org, or follow us on Facebook at 

https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, Twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 

Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 
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